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                       Looking for Volunteers! 
The Seaview Board of Directors is in the process of reviewing our 
ByLaws and Covenants, which were filed in 2003, and are in need 
of updating.  They are looking for volunteers to help review these 
documents…. one or both… or anyone with any suggestions on 
how our documents should be updated. 

The Board is also looking for anyone interested in being on the 
Architectural Review Committee. 

For either of these positions, or if you have any questions, please 
contact President Bob Miller:  bmiller 71198@yahoo.com 

 

Do you need your lot Bush-hogged? 
 

 

 

 

 
Many of the undeveloped lots at Seaview have grasses up to 3 
feet high and now have invasive weed trees (Russian Olive) 
becoming established.  Dave Smullin, Seaview’s Caretaker, can 
bush-hog your lot now so that in the spring Seaview’s lawns can 
once again be mowed and look beautiful. 

Call Dave at 757-709-4738    or email:  dsmullin@verizon.net 
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Eastern Shore History:   Seaview 
There has been an air of mystery with the beautiful Lot 36 at what 
is now Seaview POA.  All that remains is the brick foundation of 
what was once a classic and substantial home as shown below.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

According to Whitelaw, land was transferred to family members 
and others frequently in the early years of the 17th and 18th 
century.  In 1762 James and Sarah Henry re-acquired the 487 ½ 
acres of land from John Thompson.  Probably soon after 1762, 
they built the large brick house which existed until the mid 1800’s.  
In its day, the house was probably one of the finer homes, 
complete with handsome paneling, deep-set windows, ogee-
molded bricks and doors and windows topped with a nice dentil 
pattern.  The foundation of the kitchen annex contained a brick 
marked MC 1803 which was never found by the owners of this 
property from 2003 to 2019.  In the 1845 deed, the property was 
called SEA VIEW which has never been changed. 
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